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From: Rene" Horvath
To: Rodenbeck, Jay B.
Subject: Re: FW: WSCONA letter for DHO hearing
Date: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 4:07:55 PM

Thanks Jay,
For letting me know you received my letter.
Rene'

On Tue, Jul 11, 2023 at 3:13 PM Rodenbeck, Jay B. <jrodenbeck@cabq.gov> wrote:

Good afternoon,

 

Please see the attached letter from Rene Horvath pertaining to item #1, PR-2022-007712 on
tomorrow’s DHO agenda.

 

 

Jay Rodenbeck

Planning Manager

Development Review Services

o (505) 924-3994

c (505) 553-0682

e jrodenbeck@cabq.gov

cabq.gov/planning
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From: Rene' Horvath <aboard111@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 3:07 PM
To: Rodenbeck, Jay B. <jrodenbeck@cabq.gov>; Wolfley, Jolene <jwolfley@cabq.gov>
Subject: WSCONA letter for DHO hearing

 

Dear Jay, and Jolene,

I am sending you our comments for the DHO hearing tomorrow.  Please see attached,  Let me know you received
them.

Thank you,

Rene' Horvath

WSCONA

mailto:phishing@cabq.gov
mailto:aboard111@gmail.com
mailto:jrodenbeck@cabq.gov
mailto:jwolfley@cabq.gov

